NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE
DALWORTHINGTON GARDENS CITY COUNCIL

CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS

PRE-CONSTRUCTION MEETING

NOTICE is hereby given that members of the Dalworthington Gardens City Council may meet in
numbers which may constitute a quorum to observe at a pre-construction meeting for a new city
hall building on January 21, 2020 at 10:00 a.m., at City Hall Council Chambers, 2600 Roosevelt
Drive, Dalworthington Gardens, Texas. While there may be incidental discussion of City
business, the City Council members will not be deliberating as a governing body of the City of
Dalworthington Gardens, nor take any formal action as a result of attending this meeting.

I, Lola Hazel, do hereby certify this Notice was posted at City Hall, 2600 Roosevelt Drive, on January
17, 2020

Lola Hazel, City Secretary

Removed this the day of January, 2020, at .m.

Lola Hazel, City Secretary



